Greetings to the 20th Anniversary of the PRCF

The Party of Communists USA (PCUSA) sends warm greetings to the Pole of Communist
Revival in France (PRCF) for the 20th Anniversary of its founding.

In 2016, the PRCF greeted our Party’s 1st Congress with a warm message of solidarity. Eight
years later, in the midst of a disunited international communist movement and widespread
imperialist aggression, the PCUSA wants to reciprocate these kind regards to the principled
PRCEF for its continued support for our Party.

While the old world of imperialist unipolarity withers away, and while the new world ahead of
us struggles to be born, know that comrades across the Atlantic Ocean in North America stand
with you against all odds.

We congratulate our comrades in the PRCF for completing 20 years of struggle, and our Party
looks forward to the struggle for international communist unity for the next 20 years. The future
will bring further advancement to our common class struggle!

Long live the PRCF!
Long live proletarian internationalism!
Long live the friendship between the PRCF and the PCUSA!
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